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Status of the results of  

General Entrance Examination - 2023 

 

There have been numerous enquiries regarding the release of the 

General Entrance Examination Results - 2023. 

 

The results have not been finalized by the Department of 

Examinations as of yet. The results will be made public as soon as 

they have been submitted to the Council of Legal Education. 
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